
 

Dear Patients, 

 

I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving my practice in Saskatchewan province 

and Sure Health Clinic as of July 1st, 2025. This decision was made after considerable 

thought, especially as I have greatly enjoyed my time at this clinic. 

 

Please rest assured that your medical records will remain safe and securely stored at 

Sure Health Clinic. However, if needed, they can be transferred to another clinic of your 

choice upon your request. 

 

It has been a privilege to be a part of your healthcare journey, and I wish you continued 

health and prosperity. 

 

Warm regards,   

Pegah Behzadi 

 


